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Sliding Scale for Financial Assistance 
 

The Austin Child Guidance Center strives to serve clients with financial need by offering a sliding fee scale.  
This metric is used to adjust service fees based on gross household income and family size; regular/standard 
living expenses are factored into this calculation.  The stated percentage represents the percent of service fees 
qualified clients will be responsible for paying. 
 
 

 
 

Additional Qualifying Expenses 
 
Austin Child Guidance Center recognizes that some clients face unique financial circumstances that will be 
taken into consideration for determining further reduction in service fees.  To be considered for additional 
fee reduction, please provide the Intake Specialist with documentation (bills, invoices, statements, etc.) for 
the incurred expense along with a written statement that explains the circumstance.  ACGC’s management 
team will review submitted documentation to determine eligibility for and amount of additional fee 
reductions. 
 
 


